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McLeod Lake Mackenzie Community Forest 

March 4, 2025 

 

Re: Mackenzie Visitor Centre Walking Tours and Activities  

We are pleased to offer this letter of support to the application from the Mackenzie Chamber of 
Commerce to offer walking tours and activities to locals and visitors during the 2025 tourism season. 

Having a dedicated Visitor Centre employee showcase Mackenzie’s history and attractions to adults 
and youth in fun and interactive ways will create experiences that will be talked about for years to 
come. The Visitor Centre, run by the Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce, is planning on offering walking 
tours in Mackenzie to visit attractions that everyone can enjoy. They also plan to offer activities to 
children visiting the area campgrounds and offer fun, games, and crafts. Within the activities, 
participants will learn the history of Mackenzie and area, as well as the wildlife and nature around us. 
Special guests are being invited to share their knowledge on different topics such as survival, being fire 
smart, trails, or arts. We are confident that the plan proposed will continue to bring visitors and spread 
the word that we all need to Explore Mackenzie. 

The Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce would be a qualified service provider and is the perfect fit for 
Mackenzie Visitor Centre.  

 

Sincerely, 
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